CITY OF WEST DES MOINES

MEMORANDUM
TO: Chairperson Erickson and Members of the Plan and Zoning Commission
FROM: Brian S. Portz, Planner (3
DATE: April 9, 2018
RE: Item 2b: WDM Public Services PUD

The applicant is requesting a deferral of item 2b, West Des Moines Public Services PUD to the April 23, 2018 Plan
& Zoning Commission meeting to allow additional time for staff and the applicant to review the proposed PUD
Ordinance.

Recommendation: Deferral of Item 2b to the April 23, 2018 Plan & Zoning Commission meeting.

Ce: Lynne Twedt, Director of Development Services

S:\___Development Projects\WDM Public Services\PUD\ZC-003798-2018_SR_WDM Public Services PUD_04-09-2018_PZ

memo.docx



